## SAHRA Information – Jan 15 2019

## **Save our Ravines Public Town Hall Meeting**

A message from Councillor Mike Colle:

On January 21, I will be hosting a public town hall meeting to address the issue of protecting Toronto's ravines. The University of Toronto's Faculty of Forestry recently released the *Toronto Ravine Revitalization Study*, warning about the dire health of the City's ravines. The public town hall meeting will bring together key expert stakeholders and help develop a comprehensive response to this imminent threat so that we can mobilize and **Save our Ravines**.

When: Monday, January 21st at 7:00 pm

Where: The Gwen Liu Meeting Room, Northern District Library (40 Orchard View Blvd)

RSVP by January 18<sup>th</sup> to my office by calling 416-338-2500 or emailing councillor colle8@toronto.ca.

More information can be found on the <u>Save Our Ravines Facebook Page</u>. Please like and share this page with your contacts.

As always, if you have any questions or would like more information, please do not hesitate to contact my office by phone at 416-338-2500 or email <a href="mailto:councillor\_colle8@toronto.ca">colle8@toronto.ca</a>.

Kind Regards,

Mike Colle

Toronto City Councillor Ward 8, Eglinton-Lawrence